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Greetings From your FCS Agent
Happy Summer!  I hope you are enjoying these summer months as
much as I am.  This is my absolute favorite time of year!  I hope you
are staying cool and hydrated.  We celebrated the summer solstice
with the 3  annual Longest Day of Play!  Around 600 people came
out, including 20 agencies and businesses.  This is by far the biggest
event that we host and it wouldn’t be possible without our volunteers
and partners.  I want to especially give a shout out to Melanie Franks
for volunteering to do the sand art activity!  Melanie represented
Carter County Homemakers and my FCS Advisory Council.  I
appreciate her willingness to serve!
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Several Homemaker members were recognized in May at both the
state and county annual meetings.  

Carter County Homemakers raised almost $500 in 4-H
scholarships, received the state membership increase award from
200-222 members, and received the state Coins for Change Award
Membership Increase Award went to Denton/Willard Club
Club of the Year was Lindsey-Pactolus Club
Outstanding Volunteerism (nominated by members)-Dian Ratcliff,
Shirley Carra, Janice Prezioso, Sue Tackett, and Dorothy Kiser
4-H Volunteer of the Year-Melanie Franks
Volunteer Service Hours Awards-Dian Ratcliff (most overall),
Jeanne Adkins, Janice Prezioso, Melanie Franks, Debbie Prichard,
and Cindy Shin
Club Volunteer Hour winners 1  Place Carter Caves and 2  Place
Denton/Willard
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Cultural Arts Winners
State-Julie Lewis, Marcy Franks, Janice Prezioso
County-Janice Prezioso, Marcy Franks, and Linda Arnett. 

 
Congrats to all of our award recipients!  



Laugh and Learn Beach Day-July 25
Kids Day at the Farmers Market- July 28  3-4pm Olive Hillth

Kids Day at the Farmers Market-July 31st 2-3pm Grayson
Fair Exhibit Entries- August 5  12-2pm Carter County
Fairgrounds Exhibit Hall
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Homemaker Opening Day-August 19  10amth

Homemaker Leader Lesson Training-August 20  Greenup
County Office 10am
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Laugh and Learn-August 29th (Grayson)
Interagency Coalition-September 3  @Carter County
Health Department
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Homemaker Enrichment Camp-September 9-11th (I’m
taking the van September 10  if we have enough interest)th

Farm and Family Field Day September 16th
Mindfulness Hike at the Grayson Sports Park-September
25th
Barn Quilt Class-September 27th (Deadline to register and
pay is August 27th.



Homemaker NewsHomemaker News
Please contact the office 474-6686 or email whitney.morrow@uky.edu with
club officers, meeting day/time/location for the 2025-2026 year
The Homemaker Annual Meeting was a huge success! Check out our
Facebook group -Carter County Homemaker Members for pictures!
The Leader Lesson Training will be in Greenup this year.  At least one person
from each club should attend. I will provide transportation if needed, but
you will need to let us know when you call to register.  I will cover the
registration fee, but you are expected to come back and teach the lesson
materials to your club.  Each club will receive a binder with all materials.  If
you need additional copies of lessons, please contact the office with three
days notice. I will plan on putting the publications in the newsletters, again
this year so everyone will have them.
If you are interested in going to Enrichment Camp at Flat Gap, even for just
a day, please let me know ASAP. The next few pages have the information,
but we have the registration in the office.   I am planning on taking a group
on Wednesday September 10  just for the day.  We will leave the office at
7am.  You can register for an all day class or both a morning and after noon.
Please let me know ASAP if you are interested so you can reserve a space in
the van and come to the office to pick up a registration packet, or I can email
you one! 
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NOTE: Overnight campers will likely share a bed with another person since we have limited
accommodations at Camp Caleb. All classes and room choices are assigned on first come basis as

payment is received.
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